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Principal’s Monthly Message 
Happy Fall Everyone! 
We hope you enjoyed our Bolivar Reads Together book, Time Jumpers: Stealing the 
Sword.  It was a sensation throughout the building, and the students had so much fun 
reading the book.  We want to thank the PTA for their continued support.  We appreciate 
the many wonderful partnerships we have developed over the years. 
As cold and flu season arrives and Covid-19 still lingers, please remember to encourage 
your children to wash their hands often to help ensure that Bolivar Road Elementary 
remains healthy throughout this difficult time. Something as simple and basic as washing 
hands can help curb the spread of colds and flu. 
In closing, I hope everyone has a wonderful Thanksgiving holiday.  Take the time to enjoy 
your family and friends. 

Mr. Carulli

Bolivar 
B.E.A.R.S. 

The character trait for 
 November is: 

Responsibility 
(Please go to the Bolivar Webpage 

to find out more information.)

Dollar Dog Is Thankful! 
At this time of year, many of us are talking about what we 
are thankful for.  Dollar Dog wants you to know that he is 
thankful for all the Dollar Savers at your school – 
especially you!  

Your school cares about your future and wants to make 
sure you are smart with your money. Because your school 
offers an in-school banking program, there’s a lot to be 
thankful for.  

Is your child a Dollar Dog saver? Please contact Carley 
Furco @315.728.3559 or cfurco@empowerfcu.com to join.  

Membership 
eligibility 
required. 
Empower 
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Dear Family & Friends of Bolivar Road, 
We want to give a HUGE thank you to our Bolivar community for participation in the Read-A-Thon and your 
continued support!  We also want to thank everyone who participated in the Online Scholastic Book Fair!
We will be hosting our Transportation Breakfast, at the bus garage, on Thursday, November 18th with 
Bridgeport Elementary and Chittenango Middle School. Please email us at BolivarPTA@gmail.com if you are 
interested in donating Dunkin’ Donuts or Chick-fil-A gift cards for the grab-n-go breakfast.  
A smiling face is a beautiful face and Picture Day was filled with lots of them! Wednesday, November 10th is 
tentatively scheduled for Picture Retake Day; however, due to delays in processing and shipping, the portrait 
packages may arrive later than expected. This will have an impact on the date for retakes. You can visit 
www.bjkphotos.com to place your order!
Our next PTA meeting will be Wednesday, November 17th at 6 pm. Please email BolivarPTA@gmail.com  for 
the Zoom link. 

Upcoming Events:  Chittenango Tree Lighting Luminary Sale will be this month, more information to follow. 

Who can sign up to be a PTA member? 
YOU!!!  

Everyone is welcome and encouraged to join! ……………….Teachers, staff, parents, grandparents, students, 
and community members of all ages.  Membership is only $6 with multiple donation levels to choose from!  
https://bolivarroad.memberhub.store/  
Text @bolivarrd to 81010 for school event and activity reminders! 
Like us on Facebook to stay connected. 
Search Bolivar Road Elementary PTA
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